MEMORANDUM

DATE: June 21, 2010
TO: William Simmons, City Manager W
FROM:

SUBJECT: 2™ Quarter Long Term Employee Awards

Paula Jensen, Director of Management ServicesM

Below lists the employees receiving Long Term Employee Awards during 2010 2™ Quarter:

TITLE DEPARTMENT
EMPLOYEE
5 Years of Service
Sarah Guffey Administrative Clerk Police
Suzanne Garcia Treasury Manager Finance
Angela Capell Guest Relations Specialist Recreation
10 Years of Service
Daniel Joyce Police Officer Police
Eve Kowar Administrative Technician Utilities
Christina Simpson Sr. Human Resources Analyst | Human Resources
Debbie Garcia Human Resources Analyst Human Resources
Jacob Mikatich Drop-In Sports Supervisor Recreation
20 Years of Service
Robert Lehr Director of Technology Technology
Richard Barber Utility Locate & Maint. Wrkr | Public Works
30 Years of Service
Raymond Reling Chief Plant Operator Utilities




